From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Cc: Jessy Serrao

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0049
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 1:55:48 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, May 14, 2022 8:32 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
JARED TITCHNER

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Every penny counts. Families cannot afford to continue being subject to arbitrary cost increases while incomes
cannot keep pace. In so many instances families are being forced to make a choice between necessities - those
necessities are different for different families depending upon circumstance. No one should have to make these
choices. There is no need for this increase!

-- Attachment --





